
      15th December 2022 

Diary dates 
09.01.23 -  National Child Measurements YR & Y6 

24.01.23 -  Bag2School 

24.01.23 -  Graffiti workshop Year 6 

26.01.23 -  Y3 trip to the Collection  

06.02.23 -  W/c 6th Feb. Parent consultation evenings  

06.02.23 -  Bikeability for Year 5 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to school and a very Happy New Year!  It is lovely to see how well the children have all 
settled back into school and are ready for their exciting new learning topics this term, curriculum 
outline information letters will be sent out for each year group shortly.  

Just a reminder that our expectations for PE kits is as follows;  

Plain black above the knee shorts, house colour plain T-shirt, plain black jogging bottoms and plain 
black sweatshirt for colder weather, white socks and outdoor trainers.  

Finally, next week we will be sending you details of the after school sports clubs, which are due to 
start w/c 16th January and will continue until Easter.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Bentley  

Head Teacher  

PE Timetable Term 3 

Oak Wednesday   

Maple Thursday   

Willow Tuesday Wednesday 

Chestnut Monday Friday 

Rowan Monday Friday 

Silver Birch Tuesday Thursday 

Hazel Tuesday Wednesday 

5th January 2023 

If your child is due to start Primary school in September 2023, please 
apply by January 15th. Please see the link below to apply;  

 
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/apply-school-place/2 

• Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s 
clothing 

• Paired shoes (tied together or 
elastic band around) 

• Handbags 

• Hats 

• Bags 

Little Windmills  
Breakfast and After school club is our 

onsite wrap around school care. 

Please book sessions you require on 
ParentPay. 

Lost property 
We have a huge amount of lost property from last 
term, including warm coats. Please come and have 
a look through. Anything left over by Friday will 
be recycled. Please name all coats and uniform so 
that it can be re-united. Thank you  

• Scarves and ties 

• Jewellery 

• Lingerie 

• Socks 

• Belts 

• Soft toys 

• Household linen 

• Household curtains 

The next PTFA Bag2School is Tuesday 24th January. 

Please drop off your bag to the front of school by 9am on 
that morning. Bag2School collect the following clothing; 


